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September 4, 2013
VIA E-FILING AND HAND DELIVERY
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
UT-131239 - Reply Comments of the Washington Independent Telecommunications Association 
Dear Mr. King:


The Washington Independent Telecommunications Association (WITA) hereby files a second set of Reply Comments in this docket which contains several points of financial and other data and a refined recommendation to the Commission.  The financial information and other data was under development when WITA filed its earlier comments.  Those earlier comments included one or more references that these items would be filed once the work was finished.   

A copy of these Reply Comments is being provided to the other parties that have filed comments in this docket.


If you have any questions concerning the financial information and other data provided in these comments, please contact the undersigned.  







Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure
cc:
Clients (via e-mail)


Mark Trinchero (via e-mail)


Cindy Manheim (via e-mail)


Brian Thomas (via e-mail)


Bill Weinman (via e-mail)


Roger Hahn (via e-mail)
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